
June 13, 2024 

  

Via Electronic Mail 

  

To: 

  Theresa Leets, Chair of the Project Group 

  Bill Beatty, Co-chair of the Section 

  Erin Houston, Co-chair of the Section 

  

Re: Public Comments on Proposed NASAA Model Franchise Broker Registration Act (the 

“Act”) 

  

To NASAA, 

My name is Dion Garnett, and I am a franchise broker and consultant. 

I appreciate your ongoing efforts to improve transparency and the principles behind the proposed 

Act. 

We respectfully ask that NASAA extend the comment period and involve all relevant 

stakeholders more thoroughly. This will help create a balanced and effective regulatory 

framework. 

This approach will ensure that the final document is fair for everyone involved and will promote, 

rather than hinder, interest in franchise opportunities. 

Thank you for considering this request. We look forward to collaborating with NASAA to 

achieve our mutual objectives of promoting responsible franchising. 

 
Best Regards,  

 

Dion Garnett 

President  

Gnet Holdings LLC DBA Franchise Sells 


